
Mon. 9/28 6:00  p.m. 
7:00 p.m.  

Shared Meal 
COM MTG. 

 
Tues. 
 

 9/29 10:00 a.m.     
7:00 p.m. 

Langhorne Seniors 
Bucks Mont Squires 

Wed. 9/30 
 6:00 p.m. 
6:15 p.m. 
7:30 pm. 

Girl Scouts 
Bell Choir 
Wesleyan Choir 

Thurs. 
 

10/1 
 

 7:00 a.m. 
7:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 

Men’s Breakfast Club (American Diner) 
Praise Team 
Fitness Class 
 

Fri. 10/2     

Sat. 10/3     

 
Sun. 
 

10/4 

8:00 a.m. 
9:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 
11:00 a.m.  

  

 
Traditional Worship Service 
Traditional Worship Service  
Sunday School 
Contemporary Worship Service 
   
   

Week of September 27, 2015… 

            

FALL WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
     8: 00 am  Traditional Worship 
                         9: 00 am  Traditional 
Worship 
                       10: 00 am  Sunday School  
                       11: 00 am  Contemporary 
Worship 

Langhorne in Ministry 

For the Week of  September 27 2015… 

   MEMBERSHIP CLASS 

    For any and all interested in joining the Church, a Membership Class will 
be offered soon.  Sign up sheet is next to Pastor’s Office Door. 

FALL WORK DAY   

  The Fall Work Day will be Saturday, October 10th, from 9 AM   
 until noon.   

  On this day, we get together to work on the projects that our 
church needs done. You can help in many different ways. 
Do you know of a job that needs to be done, please let Jeannette Hesser know 
at:jeannettehesser47@gmail.com or 215-752-1645. 
You can join us for whatever amount of time you are available on Saturday morning. 
The coffee will be on. 
If you are not free on that date and are willing to work on a project, sign your name 
and when you will be working on the job posted on the bulletin board in October or 
contact Jeannette. 

SHARED MEAL MINISTRY…    

One of the significant outreaches of our congregation is through the Shared Meal 
Ministry where we feed the homeless and those in need.  Our next Shared Meal is 
Monday, September 28th at 6:00 PM. 

We are asking the congregation to bring a cooked meat loaf, boxes of instant mashed 
potatoes, cans of regular cut green beans, brown gravy, mixed dinner rolls and finger 
desserts (i.e., brownies, cookies, cupcakes, cookie bars). We will also need volunteers 
to prepare the meals, set up tables, serve the meals, clean up after the meals, and 
package the leftovers. 



Plan to join us for a unique Dickens’ Christmas 
Celebration on 

Wednesday, November 18th! 

Charles Dickens, story of A Christmas Carol, Introduced 
the world to Ebenezer Scrooge and the three spirits of 
Christmas was first released in 1843.  Join us in welcoming 
the author’s great-great grandson, actor Gerald Dickens, 
to perform his one-man stage adaptation of a Christmas 
Carol. 

We will be hosting two performances, a matinee from 
2:30-4:00 pm, followed by a book signing from 4-4:30 pm; 
and an evening performance from 7-8:30 pm, followed by 

a book signing from 8:30-9:00 pm. 

A Dickens’ Christmas Dinner will be served from 4:30-6:45 pm in place of the 
regular Wednesday Night Meal.  The Menu will include Winter Vegetable Soup, 
Curried Fish and Rice, Turkey, Sage and Onion Stuffing with gravy, Glazed 
Carrots and a Winter Salad, followed by Victorian Desserts. 

Holiday Music will be provided by the Bucks-Mont Squires of Song during the 
dinner. 

Ticket prices are: performances:  $15 for adults, $12 for Senior Citizens and 
Students under 18, $8 for children 5th grade and under. 

Dinner by advanced sale tickets; $10 for adults, $6 for kids 5th grade and under. 

Books may be purchased in advance for $20, with limited availability on the day 
of the performance. 

Tickets may be purchased by contacting: 

LINDA RUTLEDGE  at 267 568-2846 or linda.rutledge15@gmail.com  

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED… Please return the flower cans when taking 
your altar flowers. We are running low and could use additional donations of  
Large juice cans which will be covered and used to put the altar flowers after 
removing them from the altar. Your donations can be placed in either the 
kitchen or the Prayer Room. 

 

Our Stewardship at Work     

Our Presence 

Last Sunday’s (9/120/15)  Attendance 133 
Last Year’s (2014) Average Attendance  165
(Financial information was updated on August 30, 

2015)  

General Fund Update: 
Budgeted for August . .…………. $19,875.24 
Donations Collected...………… $19,794.65 
Short August Budget:……..……. $       80.59 

Raise the Roof Update: 
August Needs……………..…… $ 3,093.00 
Donations Collected  ……...........$  2,450.00 
Reserve used for August payment..  $     643.00 

Loan Summary: 
Current Balance on Roof  Loan     $104,290.99 
Roof Reserve Balance………… .$    9,844.65 

Please take time this week to pray and consider how        
you can  help us meet our needs this month. 

Altar Flowers:  Do you have a special 
date to remember coming up? If you 
wish to place flowers on the altar in 
honor or memory of a Loved One, 
please contact :                                                                                                        
Langhorneumc@gmail.com. Or call 
the church office at:  (215)757-4984                                                                                  
There are many open dates through-
out the year available. 

2015 CHARGE CONFERENCE  
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 27TH, AT 

7:30 PM 

All Church committees are requested to 
write a report reflecting on goals/
actions/events from Sept. 2014 thru 
Sept. 2015.  These reports can be as long 
as you need them to be or just a 
paragraph.  It’s time to blow your own 
horn!  Reports should either go to Bill 
Bryan @ bbyran1026@verizon or to the 
office at  langhorneumc@gmail.com.  
Please submit by the end of September. 

              GIVING TREE 

The Stewardship Committee is still 
encouraging everyone to take fruit tags off 
the “Giving Tree”.  On the inside of each 
fruit tag will be a dollar amount and a goal 

for the church.   When you pick a tag off the tree, hang onto it until God provides 
that amount.  Then return the tag and the money as soon as possible.  The donation 
can be done anonymously or you may use your envelope number to receive tax credit. 
Then you are encouraged to return to the “Giving Tree” and repeat the process 
throughout the year.  You may visit the “Giving Tree” as many times as you would 
like.  REMINDER:  This giving is above and beyond our normal tithing/giving. 


